
City of Annapolis

City Council Citation
m

Given Under Our Hands & the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this _____ day of ______________, ______.

m

m

On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis we present this City Council 
Citation in recognition of Matthew Franko, owner and operator of Sir Speedy 
Printing on West Street, on the occasion of his retirement and the closing of his 
shop after decades of dedicated service to our community. Sir Speedy has long 
been a trusted partner for residents, businesses, and government alike, providing 
high-quality printing, notary services, and unmatched customer care. Known for 
quick turnaround and attention to detail, Matt and his team set the standard for 
excellence. From major community events to official communications, Sir Speedy’s 
work has touched nearly every corner of Annapolis. Indeed, most printed materials 
from the Mayor’s Office originated at his shop. We extend our appreciation and 
thanks for Matt’s many years of commitment, and we wish him well in retirement.

 
Presented to: 

Matthew Franko
Sir Speedy of Annapolis

	 13th	     October 	        2025


